
From: Sue Smallidge <smallidge.sue@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 8:13 PM 
To: Patrick Gallagher <PGallagher@hebronct.com> 
Subject: Affordable Housing Plan 
 

Hello Mr. Gallagher,   
 

I’m writing to express my support for the Plan for Housing Choices.  I feel it is 
important to provide housing for all income levels in Hebron and, hopefully, increase 
our diversity. There is one change and one addition that I would like the P&Z 
Commission to consider is the 5 year goal for affordable housing. The plan 
recommends a goal of 50 affordable housing units. I would like the goal be150 
affordable units. I would also like to see a five year goal for developing water and 
sewer access in Hebron’s Town Center. I would appreciate having this letter read 
into the record at the next Planning and Zoning meeting.    
Thank you.  
 

Sincerely,  
Sue Smallidge 

282 Skinner La 

Hebron, CT  
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